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Friday, 17th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have enjoyed seeing the children arriving at school in their pyjamas today, to support Children in Need! Thank 

you on behalf of the charity for any donations that you have made online. Our Key Stage 2 children entertained the 

younger pupils with a special performance to celebrate childhood this afternoon. A film of this is on our website 

for you to enjoy at home. 

 

Thank you to those of you who have already completed and returned slips regarding our parent/carer evenings. 

Please make sure that you speak to your child’s class teacher if you have forgotten to make an appointment. The 

teachers are doing their best to find time slots that suit everybody, which is a difficult job! We appreciate your 

clear communication regarding this. 

 

Staff in Y5/6 are in the process of organising a residential trip for those children who would like to participate. It is 

to be held much closer to home this year, in order to try to make the trip more affordable for more people. It will be 

held at Raywell, near Cottingham, and will run towards the end of May 2024 for two nights. However, the cost of 

the coaches required is still expensive! If any of you happen to have connections with a business that might be 

prepared to make a donation towards this trip, please do let us know. Thank you in advance for any help that you 

can provide here. 

 

Thank you again for understanding that our new barrier is there to keep the children as safe as possible. We also 

very much appreciate the efforts that you are making to get the pupils to school every day and on time. This is 

making a huge difference to their learning. 

 

I look forward to another busy week with the children and hope that you all enjoy a restful weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr. L. A. Myers 

Head Teacher 

 


